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“Be strong and courageous. 

Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged, for the Lord your God  
will be with you wherever you go” 

Joshua 1:9 

 
 

10th May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
PTA Tombola: Monday 23rd May 
 
The next fundraiser that our PTA (Parent Teacher Association) is organising, is a Tombola on Monday 23rd May 
and therefore we are asking if you would be kind enough to donate an item from the following list and bring it 
to school by Monday 16th May. 
 

 New Toys 

 Gift sets of any kind 
 
Please note that we cannot accept alcohol. 
 
If you would like your child to buy a tombola ticket, they will need to bring in 50p on 23rd May. If they win a 
prize, it will be given to you at the end of the school day. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr T Brunson 
Headteacher 
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